
 

Happy Birthday! 
City Vision Church is located in Ulaanbataar, Mongolia, and was planted by 

Pastor Sheika and Haka Shinetulga one year ago on March 10, 2018. 

 

appy Birthday City 
Vision Church! God is 
doing great things in 

Ulaanbaatar and across the 
steppes and mountains of 
Mongolia can be heard the 
praise and rejoicing of the 
people of God! These photos 
were posted recently on the 
Witness Mongolia Facebook 
page, and reflect the result of 
the prayer and support of 
many churches, including the 
members of NSBC! 
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Giving God praise and thanks for His good work 

Communion is the same in any language! 



From Pastor Sheika: 
“Thank God for his 
great vision to save 
those lost souls, 
thank you so much 
for being part of the 
church planting 
ministry in Mongolia 
and thank you so 
much for your prayer 
and financial 
support. Praise God 
for those 10 
believers who came 
to this church last 
year.” 

 

 
Happy FIRST birthday to "CITY VISION” church – Many more to come! 

 


